JANUARY 29, 2024
	The Newell City Council met in special session Monday, January 29, 2024 at 12:30 pm at City Hall with Mayor Wayne Westergaard presiding. Council members present Dennis Zeigler, Steve Smith, Bill Henrich, Ana Johnson, and Pam Wilken via zoom. Personnel Committee met last week to review and update the golf course superintendent position to present to council. With Butch’s upcoming retirement in October, the succession plan is to have Doug become Public Works Sup, Patrick Asst Sup, and contract the golf course position again. Discussion was had about pay, benefits, the contract, and help wanted advertising. Clerk will gather more information for next week’s meeting for cost breakdowns. Johnson moved to approve the help wanted ad thru 2/12, 2nd Smith all ayes. 
	Smith moved to adjourn the meeting at 1:15pm, 2nd by Johnson all ayes. 
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